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DWS to award bursaries and price money to the country’s young and innovative 

minds  

 

06 October 2022 

The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) will award study bursaries and prize money to schools 

and learners from across the country as part of the Water and Sanitation Education Programme (WSEP) 

on Friday, 07 October 2022. 

This comes as the Department is hosting a school’s competition which is aimed at getting high school 

learners to come up with innovative ways to propel the water and sanitation sector.   This is one of the 

Department’s flagship programmes to equip young people with opportunities to bridge the skills gap in 

the water and sanitation sector. 

Close to 500 schools throughout the country are presently showcasing innovative ways to save water 

and develop sanitation infrastructure in a weeklong Water and Sanitation Education Programme held 

at the Birchwood Hotel.  

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

Date : Friday, 07 October 2022  

Venue : Birchwood Hotel, Boksburg 

Time : 09:00- 14:00 

 

For media confirmations please contact Lebogang Maseko on 083 661 

7859/MasekoL2@dws.gov.za or Sanku Tsunke on 066 299 2915/TsunkeS@dws.gov.za  

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

For more information, contact Sputnik Ratau, Spokesperson for the Department of Water and 

Sanitation on 082 874 2942  

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: www.dws.gov.za  
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